
Attention Car Club Members,
& Speed Shop Customers

Editor's Note: The following was forwarded for
publication by Ed Kemper. Apparently, the
SCCA , in attempt to increase Solo 11participa-
tion, is running a 'promotion '. The intent is to
ltind new racers through the local car clubs, and
speed shops.

The SCCA is sponsoring a new program by inviting car clubs and speed shop
customers to our monthly Solo II events. Each month, starting in November 1997,
will be dedicated to a particular club or speed shop. The club members or speed
shop customers will be permitted to run autocross at a discounted rate of$10.00 for
their particular assigned month. The schedule of clubs and speed-shops is listed
below. If you know of any other clubs or speed shops who would like to participate
in this program, please contact Ed Kemper at 524-0330 or Lindsey Akamu at
595-3595.

Sunday, November 9, 1997
Sunday, December 14, 1997
Sunday, January 11, 1998
Sunday, February 8, 1998
Sunday, March 8, 1998
Sunday, April 12, 1998
Sunday, May 17, 1998
Sunday, July 12, 1998
Sunday, August 9,1998
Sunday, September 13, 1998
Sunday, October 11, 1998
Sunday, November 8, 1998

Aloha Mustang Club
BMWClub
Porsche Club
Ferrari Club
Corvette Club
Lamborghini/Pantera Clubs
Mercedes Club
Camaro Club
British Car Club
Hawaii Corvette Association
Eurosport Customers
Hypersport Customers


